
Orange Class have thoroughly enjoyed taking their learning 
outside. We are currently learning William Shakespeare’s ‘A 
midsummer nights dream’ as part of our Guided Reading topic 
this half term. Therefore we created a treasure hunt for the 
children to locate and retrieve information from the text 
based on the hidden clues.  
 
Following the learning opportunity, Orange Class are learning 
about nature for our ‘Textiles and Collage’ element of Art 
this half term, so took our learning to the forest to explore 
and sketch different textures and surfaces of various barks 
to form a collage.  
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